
PROJECT HEARING REPORT 

Project: 16-001, Palos Community Hospital – Orland Park 

February 18, 2016 

 

On February 18, 2016, Board Staff (Morado and Mitchell) conducted a public hearing for Project 

16-001, Palos Community Hospital – Orland Park.  The hearing was held at 10:00 a.m. at Orland 

Park Civic Center, 14750 Ravinia Avenue, Orland Park, Illinois.  Board member John 

McGlasson was in attendance. 

   

Individuals who registered their attendance at the hearing: 

 Support: 10 

Opposed: 244 

 Neutral: 3* 

 

* This includes individuals who indicated they were neutral and those who did not indicate their 

position on the registration forms.   

 

Individuals who registered to speak at the hearing:  

 Support: 11 

 Opposed: 51 

 Neutral: 1 

 

Total individuals registered: 320 

 

Number of letters received: 

 Support: 10 

Oppose: 42 

Neutral: 1 

 


